
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

(HOLDREGE, Neb.) – The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation 
District is hosting a free will donation lunch on Friday June 10 as a benefit 
for the family of Tony Hansen, a Central employee, whose children were 
injured in a traffic accident last month. 

From 11:30 am until 1:30 pm, Central will provide hamburgers, chips and 
soft drinks to the public.  Attendees can make a free will offering to help 
offset the Hansen’s medical expenses. 

The fundraiser will be located in the parking lot of Central’s Holdrege office 
at 415 Lincoln St.  Tri-Basin Natural Resources District is assisting by 
providing shelter canopies at the site. 

CNPPID invites the community to come enjoy lunch and help out one of our 
employees during this difficult time. 

 

Event Details 

Date:   Friday, June 10  

Time:   11:30 am—1:30 pm 

Location: Parking Lot of Central Office Headquarters 

  415 Lincoln St.  

  Holdrege, NE 

Cost:  Free Will Donation  

 

All proceeds will be given to the Hansen family.   

Donations are also being accepted at the CNPPID office and checks can be 
made out to “Benefit of Hansen Family”. 
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